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Just a reminder that we don't sample this
month.

We hope that you have a safe and happy holiday
and we look forward to seeing you in the New
Year.

We hope that you will still be a part of Stream Team in
2018. Please let me know if you are planning to sample
in 2018, if you have not already done so. Also, let me
know if there are any concerns about safety or other
issues with any of your sampling sites. The best way to
reach me is by email as I'm never in one place for long.
Thanks, Lynn

Do you know anyone in Wayne Township?

We are looking for a a sampler for the headwaters of
Elk Creek. St Rt 503 and Mill Road is the nearest
intersection. If you know of anyone, please contact

Lynn.

If you see an article that you think would interest other
volunteers, if you know of an interesting training or
event, or if there is something that you are passionate
about that you would like to share, just let me know.
I'm always looking for content. As you can see there is
none this month. Sorry my brain is fried after judging
an 8th grade science fair this morning. If you have
anything, I typically put the newsletter together on the
Tuesday before the sampling day and send it out on
Saturday morning. Again, email works best.
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BUTLER COUNTY

Sat, Feb 10

At the BCEO, 1921 Fairgrove Ave,
Hamilton. Same location as the past
few years..

We will share more info in January.

Mar 10
Apr 14
May 12
June 9
July 14
Aug 11
Sept 8
Oct 13
Nov 10

Would you like us to organize
another kayak/canoe float? What
about a picnic or a tour? If there is
an activity that you think some of
the other volunteers would like,
please let me know. Bob, Teresa,
Tera, and myself will be meeting in
January to discuss 2018. Thanks,
Lynn

Our mailing address is: 102 Boyd Hall, Institute of Environmental Sciences, Miami University, Oxford, OH
45056

Phone: 513-785-6666







